
 *Those who are able, please stand 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Otter Pops for Students 
We are celebrating the conclusion of this unique school year by 
serving otter pops on the church grounds to the students from 
Hamblen Elementary. If your child attends another school, 
bring them by for a treat. We will have a low carb option for 
Type 1 kids, so they are welcome to receive a treat too. We'll 
be serving on Monday, June 21, 2pm to 2:45. Join us! 
 

Pastor Betsey and Eric Moe will be Speaking at 
Top of the Hill--June 22, at 11:00 on Zoom 

Hear more about the broader vision of CEDEPCA and how God 
has made a way for mission work during a pandemic, what the 
past year has looked like for the Moe family, and about their 
plans for moving forward. A Zoom link will be sent on Monday 
to everyone who receives the e-news. 
 

Upcoming Memorial Services 
Don Headrick’s memorial service will be held at the VA 
Cemetery, June 25, at 9:45 AM. Anyone who would like to 
attend is welcome. The VA requires a list of attendees, so 
please contact Joe Bruce to RSVP or for info at 
joeb@hamblenpres.org or 509-385-0626. 
 

Howard Riebe’s memorial service will be held at HPPC on 
Saturday, June 26, at 1:00 PM. You can attend in person or 
online at bit.ly/howardriebememorial. 
 

Kids’ Zone returns to HPPC June 27 
Kids’ Zone is for children 3 years old through 1st grade. 
Children will attend worship with their families until the Junior 
Sermon. After the Junior Sermon, they will go with Jessica 
Munroe to Room 1 (Movie Room) for a fun Bible related 
activity. Kids’ Zone will run June 27, through September 12. 
Kids, please join Jessica and friends for a fun morning! 

 

'Finding Joy' Bulletin Board 
Where are you Finding Joy? Drop off a photo, magazine 
picture, or drawing in the church office to share on the bulletin 
board showing where you are finding joy. It could be of a 
family, person, animal, scene, place, or whatever. Be sure to 
put your name on the back if you want it returned. 

 
 

 

Coming to God 

Gathering Music 

Prelude This is My Father’s World arr. A. Flood 

Welcome & Announcements 

*Call to Worship 

*Worship in Song Forever by C. Tomlin  

*Prayer of Confession & Words of Forgiveness 

 Leader: May the peace of Christ be with you. 
 People: And also with you. 

*Song of Response Amazing Grace, How Sweet the Sound 
  #649; vv. 1, 2, 3, 5 

Hearing God’s Word 

Jr. Sermon Father’s Day has a Mother Joe Bruce 

Children’s, Youth, & Music Ministry Thank-yous 

Prayer for Understanding 

Scripture Reading Php 3:1-11 NT, PG# 198 
 Leader:  This is the word of the Lord. 
 People:  Thanks be to God. 

Sermon How Much Do You Weigh? Dr. Steve Watts 

Responding to God’s Word 

Prayers of the People and the Lord’s Prayer GTG, PG# 35 

Call to Offering 

Offertory Reflection Lead Me to the Cross by B. Ligertwood 

*Sending Song Oh How Good It Is by Getty et al. 

*Benediction 
 Response: And also with you. 

*Postlude Oh How Good It Is Reprise 

  
 

Announcements 

Worship Leaders: Dr. Steve Watts, Joe Bruce, Heather 
Notske, Kyla Fague  

Ushers: Betty Rogers, Robert Scott 

Acolyte: Claire Scruggs 

Sign Language Interpreter: Garrett Haley 

Pianist/Organist: Annie Flood 

Participants in the Service 

• Hearing Loop installed in sanctuary; hearing devices are also 
available at the Sound Booth. 

• During worship, Pastor Jennie’s office is open as a 
MOTHER’S ROOM for nursing infants. A live audio feed of 
worship may be heard there as well. A changing table is 
available in the family/unisex restroom in the south hallway. 

Order of Worship 

Wilderness Escape VBS is just over a week away and there are 
still some positions that need to be filled before then. We 
begin the fun at 9:00 AM June 28, and end July 2, at noon. The 
following are some of the needs: 
 

Opening and closing event leaders x 2 
Preschool playground leader x 1 
Setup of tables and chairs the Sunday before VBS begins x 3 
Take down of tables and chairs after VBS is over x 3 
 

Most of these positions require little to no preparation. Please 
consider these possibilities and contact Joe Bruce, Director of 
Children’s Ministries, for questions or to volunteer. 
 

Office phone: 509-385-0626  
Cell phone or text: 509-954-3041 
Email: joeb@hamblenpres.org 
 

Thank you for considering these volunteer opportunities that 
impact so many children. 
 

 
For Father’s Day, join us during Coffee Fellowship immediately 
following the worship service to celebrate dads! 
 
 

VBS Staffing Needs 

Donuts for Dads Today 


